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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 15th October 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children of Year 6 would like to invite you to our ‘Celebration of Kingswood’ Assembly on  

Tuesday 21st October at 2.45pm.  

 

This promises to be an exciting opportunity to share our experiences and photographs of our activities. It is 

also an opportunity for Year 5 parents to see the activities and experiences this residential will provide your 

child with next year. 

 

Please sign in at the office and we aim to start the assembly promptly at 2:45pm.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Robertson       Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher /Acting Assistant Head Teacher  Head Teacher 


